
From: K.MCCarthy@fco.gov.uk

To: BostonsBestBar@aol.com

Sent: 12/12/2011 2:34:57 P.M. Eastern Standard Time

Subj: RE: Follow up from December 6th, British Consulate...

Ursula was great. She was there early and was completely organized and professional.

My colleagues who ran the dinner later that day also said she was excellent!

Best, Kevin


